
The season opener was a hit!  Decent weather with only a couple strings in the rain.  Decent turnout with a couple of new shooters on 
the line.  Welcome and a big thank you to all who attended!   
 
I also want to thank our callers, Dick in the morning and my dear wife in the afternoon, BIG thank-you’s!! 
 
Chris, John and Bev laid down their usual high scores for the most part, but what's this? Simone was in the mix as well and in the end 
he pulled out an overall winning score of 2531-72x, CONGRATULATIONS Simone! 
 
We seem to have a crowd at the top making for some exciting shooting this year (I mean as exciting as Bullseye can get of course). 
 
Unfortunately, we only attracted one revolver shooter and he declined to shoot by himself so we need more of you to bring those wheel 
guns next time. 
 
 
 

 


